
UT System Faculty Advisory Council
(SYSFAC) January 31- February 1, 2019

 Introduction to chancellor James Milliken

– Inquired about faculty support for the      
Chicago / Princeton Statement on Free Speech

 Academic Affairs Committee

– Drafted a letter again reemphasizing why we 
cannot fully endorse the Chicago Statement

 It is written to legally protect universities rather than 
protect the free speech of faculty, staff, and students

– Drafted a letter of support for Faculty Senates

– Finalized documentation supporting NTTs








